Antrobus Village Shop and Tearoom

The procedure for obtaining a Community Right to Build Order for a new shop
and tea room continues. The Parish Council is the Qualifying body to seek the
Order. An Order is like a planning consent, the difference being the decision is
with the local community once the process of public consultation has taken
place.

This process starts with a public display of the basic information relating to the
proposal, which the public are invited to inspect. The display is in the foyer of
the Village Hall and will be for the next 6 weeks.

If people have questions or want to make any comments on the proposal then
you can email Stephen Barker at sebarker@peterloo-uk.com and we will
contact you.

We do hope the community of Antrobus get behind the proposal
A reminder of our opening times;

Shop - open every day from 9-12
Tea Room - open Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday and Sunday
from 9-12

We look forward to your visit!




